
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

7th October 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

 

Key Stage 2 Visit to the Library 

 

 

We are hoping that we will be able to take children in years 3,4,5 and 6 to Rhos Library this year, 

which will be dependent on Covid guidelines. If we are unable to visit the Library, children will be 

receiving books to borrow from Rhos Library. 

 

The library requires some information so that they are able to issue the children with a library 

card. They need name, address and date of birth. Due to the new GDPR rules we can’t give this 

information without your consent.  

 

 

Please give your consent via ParentPay by Monday 18th October even if your child already has a 

library card. If you do not give consent, we may not be able to take your child to the library as they 

will not be able to borrow a book. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr P Dickson 

Headteacher 

 

 

Ysgol Maes Y Mynydd 
Pentredwr 
Rhosllanerchrugog 
Wrecsam 
LL14 1DD 
Rhif Ffon: 01978 832970 

 

Maes Y Mynydd School 
Pentredwr 
Rhosllanerchrugog 
Wrexham 
LL14 1DD 
Tel No: 01978 832970 

 

 CHALLENGE, INSPIRE AND ACHIEVE TOGETHER 
http://maesymynydd.cymru/ 

Pennaeth/Head teacher: Mrs J Rowlands 

 E-mail: mailbox@maesymynydd-pri.wrexham.sch.uk 
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